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To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: I am against giving this government extended emergency powers.
Date: Wednesday, 30 June 2021 4:09:35 PM

Hi,
I note that the government would like to extend the emergency powers until April of 2022.
I think the current Government has done ENOUGH DAMAGE in the community and in
Business with the emergency powers so far. Giving this government another year with
emergency powers would be disastrous. You make decisions without thinking of there
ramifications. Your wages are paid every week, yet you destroy the incomes of people and
business.
You are acting as TYRANTS locking a city down just for a few cases. The people have had
enough of your so called protection.
The facts are that even though you say the new strain is more contagious it is not as
damaging as previous strains.
You try to force a vaccine onto the people yet you have NEVER taken the time to find out
the damage these so called vaccines are doing.
There has not been a single death from Covid since mid December.
FACT: The so called vaccines has caused more deaths than the virus in the past 6 months.
Jannet Young needs to get a better education when it comes to the simple cures that
EXPERTS in the field both here and overseas have been promoting.
God help us if she ever becomes the Governor.
Regards
Noel Gilbert
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